COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 33
QUESTION: Councillor Marie Corr
  

"To ask the Manager to give an update with respect to the opening of the West Tallaght Swimming Pool - such as is the project on target, has a management company for the facility been engaged and how the community will be accommodated in using the facility?"

Reply:

The construction phase of the Facility is within schedule and is due for completion September 2006. It is anticipated that the opening of the facility for use will be soon after.
The management of the facility has been awarded to South Dublin Leisure Services Ltd who have considerable experience in operating such facilities particularly with Community interests in mind.

It is also proposed that the Company will be holding information sessions locally and with the schools prior to completion of the project.

The members will be kept informed of progress in this regard.

